
Date:    3/21/2023

To:      State Agencies and Co-Op Members

From: State Procurement Office

Re: SPO Alert – Secure Printing and Mailing Services

The State Procurement Office has “Awarded” multiple contracts for Secure Printing and Mailing Services.

The initial Contract Period is from May 1, 2023 to April 30, 2024 and can be used by Statewide Eligible

Agencies. State Agencies and Co-op members will be able to view the  contracts by the end of the month.

The table below contains the vendor's contract number, contact person, pricing for template development,

and the services they will provide. Please be aware that none of the vendors bid on identification card

production, thus that service will not be available through these contracts.

Contractor Contrac
t #

Contact
Person Email

Price for
Template

Developme
nt

Services Provided

General
Secure

Documen
ts

IRS
Forms

Agency
Checks

Newsletters
/Bulletins

Reflectiv
e Decals

dentificati
on Cards

Exela
Enterprises
Solutions

CTR065
014

Charles
Girk

harles.girk@exel
online.com

$125 per
hour X X X

Ricoh USA Inc.CTR065
023 Bill Finke bill.finke@ricoh-u

a.com
$150 per

hour X X X

RR Donnelley CTR065
024

Dave
Morrison

dave.morrison@rr
d.com

$200 per
hour X X X X X

Standard
Printing

CTR065
025

Stacey
Hanlon

osales@spcio.co
m

$125 per
hour X X X

Feel free to contact me if there are any questions.

Francine Whittington, CPPB
Statewide Procurement Manager, Professional Services & Commodities
ADOA - State Procurement Office | State of Arizona
100 North 15th Avenue, Suite 305 | Phoenix, AZ   85007
(602) 542-3929 | francine.whittington@azdoa.gov


